
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING – 17/05/19 – All 10 Members present. 

APPROVED UNDER CONSIDERATION REJECTED 

 

SUGGESTIONS FROM YEAR 3 – TABLED BY CHRISTINA AND KASPIAN 

Suggestion Vote Notes Action 

Hot Dogs Majority For Mr Scott said it was difficult to 
please everyone with food 
choices. It was suggested that 
the people who don’t like hot 
dogs could opt for the 
vegetarian option. No one 
changed their mind. 

Mr Scott will discuss it with 
the catering firm. 

Writing with any pen Unanimous Against Very unpopular. Failed. 

Extended maths Majority For All but three voted for. SLT will discuss with Miss 
Henderson. We will look how 
we could fit this in the 
timetable. 

Way to request books from 
Mrs Rees to buy 

Unanimous For Very popular. Mr Scott will add a page to 
the website.  

Fence around football pitch Unanimous Against Cost and ruining the playground 
were reasons. 

Failed. 

See saw in KS2 Unanimous Against  Failed. 

Slide in KS2 Unanimous Against School council thought that 
younger children like these and 
there is one in KS1 

Failed. 

Pets in class Majority For The majority was slight. 
Objections from older children 
were upkeep and distractions 
from learning. 

Failed – but see compromise 
below. 

Fish tank in KS2 corridor Unanimous For It was thought this would be a 
good compromise to ‘Pets in 
class’  

SLT will discuss whether 
there is money for this at 
their next meeting. 

 

SUGGESTIONS FROM YEAR 4 – TABLED BY THEO AND SIENNA 

Ping Pong table Unanimous For Concerns were ping pong balls 
getting squashed. 

This has been discussed 
before and is still popular. 
Will confirm how much they 
are. 

Birthday parties for everyone 
with a birthday 

Majority against Concerns were that there would 
be too many and it would get 
boring. 

Failed. 

Longer silent reading Unanimous For All school council said they 
would like longer silent reading 
sessions. 

SLT will discuss at their next 
meeting. We will look how 
we could fit this in the 
timetable. 

School bus Majority against Mr Scott said that these are 
more common in rural schools 
and cost is prohibitive. 

Failed. 

 

 


